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In this 4-day trip to Daping, the most impressive thing I found is the communication 

between engineers. Every time when we visited the site, we needed to communicate 

with the contractor, who would always suggest some changes in the design. Through 

the communication with the contractor, I realized that sometimes a change in design 

would be unavoidable due to site constraints, and it would be more rational to adopt 

the change than to stick to the original design. To help us make a better decision, 

solely theoretical knowledge learnt from the lectures is not enough, and site 

experience is essential. I am glad that I have gained valuable site experience from this 

trip. 


